
NEWHORIZONWORLDACADEMY, KALYAN
ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26

School Affiliation No: MA219

__________________________________________________________

Circular No. NHWA/ACD/2025-26/07

Subject: The Trailblazers @ NHWA Postponed Due to Extreme Weather
Conditions

Dear Parents and Students,

Greetings from New Horizon World Academy!!!

We hope this message finds you well. Due to the ongoing extreme heat and the
forecast indicating that the heat wave will intensify in the coming days, we have
made the decision to postpone our upcoming day summer camp.

The safety and well-being of our campers and staff are our top priorities, and in
light of the current weather conditions, we believe this is the most responsible
course of action.

We will keep you informed with updates and a revised schedule once it is safe to
proceed. Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

Stay safe and cool,

Warm regards,

Mrs. Bhawana Trivedi
Principal
New horizon World Academy
School Code: MA219


